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.A' member of the Council of Management of the 

Royal Hospital for Diseases of the Clhest, Uity Road, 
haspromisedn contribution of 82,000 towards the fund 
nosv being raised for a nurses' home and sanitary 
tower in connection with the hospital, upon the 
conditiofl that the additional 83,000 which is neces; 
sarytomeet the cost of the work is subscribed -I$ 
$me 30 next. 

At 8 public meeting held recently a t  the Midland 
kailsvay Hotel, the Earl of Mansfield advocated the 
establiehment of a milk depbt for infapts in the 
Borough of St. Pancras, and Mr. Moon, M.P., moved 
r )  resolution declaring the desirability of establishing 

- .  
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At 8 special genewl meeting of subscribers of the 
Southern and Maternity qospipls, Manchester, which 
was held recently ab St. Mary.'s Hospita'l, the Chair 
man expIairred the arrangement provisi~nally made 
with the "Board of St,, Mary's Hospital for' ths 
amalgamation of the two charities, and asked for the 
sassnction of subscribers to the hospital to its adoptiqn, 
qhe terms of the amalgamabion provide for the mqin. 
tenapce of the present Si, M&ry's Hospital in Whit. 
worth Street .,ye$,. ayd thh new Soythyn &nh 
Maternity Hospital intended to be bhdt in Bigh 
Street. Oxford Road, and Yqrk Place, .under the name 
of "The St. Mary's Hospitals," with such other 
disthctive-names as may be decided upon, under a 
Board which wijl iqclpde members of the present 
Boards of the respecbive hospitals. I -- 
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